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March 27, 2024
Dear Senior Parents:

This year’s Senior Prom is quickly approaching. We would like to take this opportunity to fill you in on
some important information. The Piermont in Babylon will be hosting the Class of 2024’s Senior Prom
on June 13, 2024, from 6:00 PM until 10:00 PM. The cost of the prom will be $125.00 which includes
a non-alcoholic “mocktail” bar with appetizers, a full sit-down dinner, and a DJ. Tickets will be sold
online only between April 15 through May 6. You must go to Division Avenue’s homepage and
click on the Senior Prom link to purchase tickets.

Any student who plans on bringing a guest who does not attend Division Avenue High School must
complete and submit an administrator’s approval form prior to purchasing a prom ticket. The form is
included in the senior packet and available in the Assistant Principal’s office. Guests must be under 21
years old.

Building Administrators reserve the right to review a student’s discipline record before prom tickets are
sold. While at the prom, the Levittown Schools’ Code of Conduct will be in effect. The Piermont

management and the Taxi and Limousine Commission reserve the right to act within their purviews.

Division Avenue High School does not endorse, encourage, or support any pre-prom or post-prom
activity other than the official prom at The Piermont.

If you have any questions, please contact us at (516) 434-7150. Thank you for your consideration, as
we look forward to an enjoyable evening celebrating the Class of 2024 at the Senior Prom.

Sincerely,

M. Kelly

Senior Class Advisors

Success For Every Student



